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26th April 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
New Entrants September 2024 

 
We are delighted that you have continued to choose Holy Trinity as for your child's learning journey.   Loved 
by God and one another, Holy Trinity is a welcoming community of faith, where we learn and flourish 
together.  Our school is unique, each day opens up horizons of hope, aspiration and joy within the city of 
Ripon; our ethos embodies ‘life in all its fullness’ and is core to the provision and nurture we offer our 
children and their families.   
 
Everyone at The Federation of Holy Trinity Church of England Schools is called and committed to their role 
in educating the children of the future.  We recognise that the time children spend with us is precious 
therefore we see it as our mission to inspire a love of learning.  I am privileged to work alongside extremely 
dedicated staff who strive to equip every child with exciting, challenging and memorable educational 
experiences during their time with us.  
  
As parents, we want the very best for our children including regular, reliable, accessible information about 
their progress and achievement. As a school, we believe that home-school partnership is essential in 
developing your child’s positive attitude to learning, behaviour and achievement. During your child’s 
transition to the junior school, we will work together to develop and secure strong, effective home-school 
partnerships. Transferring to a new phase of education is an exciting time and one which provides exciting 
new challenges and opportunities. We aim to ensure that transition is a smooth one so that your child quickly 
settles into their new environment. In addition to weekly visits to the junior site for PE and music, we have 
various opportunities for yourself and your child to familiarise yourselves with the site. 

 

Event Date Time 

Parents’ Welcome Evening 
An opportunity for you and your child to learn about 
the school and meet your child’s class teacher. 

 
Thursday 6th 

June 
 

 
6pm  

Transition Day  
Wednesday 

10th July 

Your child will be dropped off 
and picked from the Junior 
School (drop off 8:45am / pick 
up 3:30pm) 

We are grateful for your support, and if you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.   
 

Yours sincerely  
S A Sanderson 

Sue Sanderson  
Executive Headteacher 
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